
The evaluation of applications for a grant for a SHORT STUDY VISIT ABROAD or LONG STAY ABROAD or an INCOMING VISIT to Flanders, follows the underneath time schedule

   • For these outgoing/incoming mobility grants, submission of the applications always needs to be done no later than 3 months prior to the departure date.

   • If you submit your application earlier than three months before departure, it will be evaluated earlier. 

If you want that the CIWC evaluation committee 

evaluates your application on the ...

… your application needs to be submitted on the 

following date at the latest. If your application is 

submitted after this cut-off date, your evaluation will be 

postponed to the next meeting.

Communication of evaluation results to applicants 

during …

Under no circumstances this cut-off date supersedes 

the regulation stating that applications must be 

submitted no later than 3 months prior to the 

departure date.

14th of November 2023 the 20th of October 2023 the week of the 20th of November 2023

5th of December 2023 the 20th of November 2023 the week of the 11th of December 2023

9th of January 2024 the 19th of December 2023 the week of the 15th of January 2024

6th of February 2024 the 20th of January 2024 the week of the 12th of February 2024

12th of March 2024 the 20th of February 2024 the week of the 18th of March 2024

16th of April 2024 the 28th of March 2024 the week of the 22th of April 2024

14th of May 2024 the 20th of April 2024 the week of the 20th of May 2024

11th of June 2024 the 20th of May 2024 the week of the 17th of June 2024

2th of July 2024 the 20th of June 2024 the week of the 8th of July 2024

10th of September 2024 the 20th of August 2024 the week of the 16th of september 2024

8th of October 2024 the 20th of September 2024 the week of the 14th of October 2024

12th of November 2024 the 20th of October 2024 the week of the 18th of November 2024

3rd of December 2024 the 20th of November 2024 the week of the 9th of December 2024

Under no circumstances this cut-off date supersedes 

the regulation stating that applications must be 

submitted no later than 3 months prior to the 

departure date.

Be aware: no evaluation meeting in August. Submit your application for grants with a departure in September or October in time!

Please be aware that: 

   • Your application is assessed as soon as possible, but for administrative reasons, if you want it to be assessed in month n and receive the evaluation result in this same month n, it needs to be submitted before the 20th of month 


